
 
 

October 22, 2020 
 
VIA IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: commZoom Assets, LLC (“commZoom”); Surrender of Receive-Only Earth 
Station Registration E201899 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch:  
 

On behalf of commZoom, we request that the FCC remove commZoom’s receive-only C-
band earth station registration, Call Sign E201899.  The facilities have been decommissioned and 
are no longer in use.  
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 

Scott Friedman 
Attorney for Commzoom Assets, LLC 

 
 
 
 
 

 


